
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
Please be advised that the next Community Consultation 

Meeting will be held in Mt Surprise on the 6th of November at 
the Hall commencing at 9:00 am. 

 
For further information please contact Chief Executive 

Officer David Munro on 4079 9005. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

BY ORDER OF THE 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 


